
 

 

Introduction to Meden College 
September 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am delighted to welcome you and your child to Meden College. This is an exciting 

and crucial stage in their educational journey, and we are committed to providing a 

supportive and stimulating environment that will enable all our students to achieve 

their full potential. 

Allow me to introduce the key members of our College team: 

Mrs. Holly Smith, the Head of College, who will oversee your child's academic progress 

throughout their time with us. I am dedicated to ensuring that every student receives 

the guidance and support they need to succeed. 

Mr. Bentley, our Deputy Head of College, is responsible for the tutorial provision and 

apprenticeships at theCollege. Additionally, Mr. Bentley serves as a Year 12 tutor and 

will be a familiar and supportive presence for your child. 

Mrs. Gibney, our Head of Post 16 English, also serves as a Year 12 tutor. Mrs. Gibney is 

passionate about helping students excel in their studies. 

Each student will be assigned a tutor who they will meet every morning. This tutor will 

be the first port of call for any parental queries or concerns relating to wellbeing or 

general issues. Should you have any subject-specific concerns, please contact the 

relevant head of department. Contact details for all departments can be found on 

school website. 

Supporting your child through this year is crucial, and we encourage parents to 

engage with their child’s education actively. Students will need to complete 

homework for every subject outside of lesson times, and your support in ensuring they 

manage their time effectively will be invaluable. 

Throughout the year, we will keep you informed of your child's achievements and 

attitude to learning. Additionally, there will be a parents' evening where we can 

discuss any concerns in more detail. 

Further information will follow as we move forward, but we are very excited for the 

students to start their journey with us. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Best regards, 

 
Mrs Holly Smith 

Head of Meden College 


